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The DDD Policy Unit published a new policy on Wednesday, March 20, 2024. The policy is available on the 
Division’s Policy webpage. 

NEW POLICY 

Division Medical Policy Manual 1621 Enhanced Staffing Ratios 

This is a new policy that outlines the Division’s requirements when assessing for and approving Enhanced 
Staffing Ratios (ESR) for Members who may need increased support in a specific setting. 

POLICY PUBLIC COMMENT 

The Division is currently accepting public comments regarding Division policies. The policy revisions can be 
found on the Policy page of the Division’s website. This form, https://forms.gle/4MGCsdyKTRPJna3m9, can be 
used to submit public comments. 
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